
 

 

The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) has suggested 
that for the positive health benefits of all residents, housing authorities make all 
housing units on property smoke free. Part of RHA’s main goals as a Housing 
Authority is to provide a safe and healthy environment for those in our 
residency. 

SMOKING IS NOT PERMITTED ON ANY RHA PROPERTY,  effective January 1, 
2024. 

Smoking will not be allowed on any RHA properties in any areas of the 
development. Smoke Free at RHA includes the interior of all apartments, 
apartment patios, all common areas such as hallways and lobbies, parking lots, 
exterior grassy area, etc.  

Smoke free applies to ALL residents, visitors, vendors, and property 
management, and anyone else on the property. 

RHA Smoke free includes tobacco cigarettes, marijuana, vaping or any other item 
that may be smoke. 

 


